
MINUTES 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 
Livonia Public Schools 
15125 Farmington Road 

Special Meeting 
April 9, 2014 

 
Board President Mark Johnson convened the meeting at 3:03 p.m. in the 
Board Room, 15125 Farmington Road, Livonia. 

 
Members Present:  Tammy Bonifield, Colleen Burton, Mark Johnson, Dianne Laura, 

Eileen McDonnell, Julie Robinson, and Randy Roulier 
    
Members Absent:  None 
   
Audience 
Communications 

 None 

   
AdvancED Exit 
Report: 

 Mr. Dave Spellman, AdvancED lead evaluator, thanked the staff of Livonia 
Public Schools for their warm hospitality and introduced the members of the 
AdvancED Quality Assurance Review Team. 
 
Mr. Spellman presented the AdvancED Exit Report, outlining the findings of 
the Quality Assurance Review Team related to District Accreditation for 
Livonia Public Schools.  He shared that the Quality Assurance Review 
Team extended several commendations and recommendations to Livonia 
Public Schools, and recommends that Livonia Public Schools be awarded 
District Accreditation. 
 
Once reviewed and approved by the AdvancED Accreditation Commission, 
the district and all its schools will be granted a five year term accreditation.  
Mr. Spellman relayed that a written report of the findings will be submitted to 
Livonia Public Schools within 30 days. 

   
Adjournment:  President Johnson adjourned the meeting at 3:43 p.m. 
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